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To:  Shared Governance Council 
 

From:  Dr. John B. Cook, President 

 

Action: Approval ² Revised Withdrawal Policy (Operational) 
 

Date:  March 5, 2024 
 

Next Steps: To be shared with STCC Board of Trustee on March 25th 2024 
 

 
In accordance with the formal enabling vote by the STCC Board of Trustees (June 27, 2022) 
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The approved revision to the Withdrawal Policy will now include the following elements, 

with language to be finalized by Academic Affairs as part of implementation: 
 

Students seeking a withdrawal must utilize ARIES, and will be managed consistent with 
other elements of the “Course Withdrawals and Drops” policy, including but not 
limited to payment/billing situations, medical leave/circumstances, as well as students 
called to active military duty.  Notifying an instructor of the desire to seek a withdrawal, 

or ceasing to attend class, does not constitute official withdrawal.  Withdrawals will not 
be processed after the last day to withdraw per the academic calendar.  Extenuating 
circumstances occurring after the deadline will be considered, and students should direct 
those to their respective School Dean.  Other Withdrawal considerations, including the 
impact on financial aid, apply.  Students are encouraged to seek assistance from Student 



 

3 
 

 
Aligned with the STCC mission and Strategic Plan, this revision is a good example of how 
policies can help lay the groundwork for a more student-centered culture.  Fundamentally, with 
more time to resolve participation challenges, faculty with students now have a mechanism for 
sustained engagement to achieve 




